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We are excited to welcome you to our new newsletter, which will help

us keep our members informed about upcoming events, news from

ASLA, and more!

Upcoming Programs

June 8: Virtual Regional Conference,
"Artful Resiliency". Watch for
registration and more details coming

soon!
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News from ASLA: Updates from our

Trustee

Strategic Development

This is

The ASLA Fund is launching a campaign to

coincide with World Landscape LA N DS CAP E

Architecture Month to increase
membership for the Founders Club. The

ASLA Fund is continuing to raise funds to A RC H IT E CT U RE
join the Discovery Education STEM
Careers Coalition to advance our career
discovery efforts. Also, funds are being
donated to promote and take action on the
Climate Action Plan.

Government Affairs

As of March 10, 46 states are now in legislative session for 2023. State Government
Affairs is tracking 117 occupational licensing bills. Occupational licensure deregulation
and/or reform continues to be a hot topic for legislatures and Governors to address. As
licensure bills and legislation specific to the landscape architecture profession are
introduced, members and chapters can track them on the ALSA website.

ASLA signed onto a letter with fellow National Parks Second Century Action

Coalition members to express support and request additional funding regarding our
nation’s national parks in the upcoming congressional appropriations process for Fiscal
Year 2024. Requests included increased investments to construct, restore, maintain, and
improve park infrastructure and natural and cultural resources. Specifically, the letter
called for federal funding to modernize national parks, enhance and expand visitor
experiences, promote tourism and economic development by improving transportation and
the National Scenic Byways Program, and more.

Recent Job Postings

Planning & Design Specialist, Tennessee
RiverLine (multiple openings)

City of Virginia Beach Hiring_Director of
Planning
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Member News

If you missed our March awards ceremony, it isn't too late to congratulate our
2022 award winners!

For Professional and Student Awards, visit our website--we congratulate all of
our winners!!

We also congratulate our Honor Award winners. View them here.

\  LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE FOUNDATION

RURAL RESILIENCE: A
FRAMEWORK FOR WORKING
WITH COMMUNITIES TO
ADAPT IN PLACE

News from the Field

Rural Resilience: A Framework for Working with Communities to
Adapt in Place

The second LAF Research Grant in Honor of Deb Mitchell was awarded to “Developing_a
Disaster Adaptation Framework for Rural Resilience,” an 18-month study of geographic
mobility, buying power, and capacity gaps in rural communities.

Watch the webinar with the results from this study, and earn CEUs.
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This message was sent to you by {Organization_Name}

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, you can unsubscribe at any time
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